
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 February 2018 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
Your son/daughter’s final report is now available to view online. 
 
The minimum expected target grade for A level is calculated by ALPS, a national 
organisation, and it is based on an individual student’s prior performance at GCSE 
level.  
 
Teachers have also given a grade which reflects the current attainment level that 
they are working at. 
  
If you have any queries about this report or any other issue please contact your 
son/daughter’s form tutor or subject teacher directly. 
 
We wish all of Year 13 every success in the forthcoming exams and look forward to 
sharing their success on results day in August. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Louisa Fielding 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 
 


